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Montague Nomination Papers are Now Available 
 
Nomination papers for the Annual Town Election, Tuesday, May 16th are  
now available at the Town Clerk’s office until Monday, March 27th.    
 
Available offices are as follows: 
 

• Selectman – 3-year term, currently held by Matthew Lord. 
• Assessor – 3-year term, currently held by Rebecca Sabelawski.  
• Board of Health – 3-year term, currently held by Michael Nelson. 
• Parks & Recreation - 3-year term, currently held by Dennis Grader. 
• Library Trustees – three, 3-year terms, currently held by Paulette 

Billiel, David Harmon, and Lydia Ievins. 
• Library Trustee – 1-year term, vacant.  
• Montague Housing Authority - 5-year term, currently held by Karen 

Casey Chretien. 
• Soldier’s Memorial Trustee (Veteran) - 3-year term, currently held by 

Lori Lee Adams. 
• Soldier’s Memorial Trustee (Non-Veteran) – 3-year term, currently 

held by Christopher Boutwell. 
• Town Meeting Members - for all six precincts.  

 
Nomination papers must be returned no later than Wednesday, March 29th 
by 5:00 pm.  Potential town wide offices need to obtain 34 signatures of 
registered voters from the “town at large” to be placed on the ballot.  
Potential town meeting members need to obtain 10 signatures from 
registered voters of their “home precinct” to be placed on the ballot. 
 
 The annual town election will be held on Tuesday, May 16, 2023. The polls 
will be open from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm.  
 
Nomination papers regarding school committee seats are provided by the 
Gill-Montague Superintendent of Schools at 35 Crocker Avenue, 863-9324. 
 
The Town Clerks office is open Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 8:30 am to 
5:30 pm and Wednesday 8:30 am to 6:30 pm.  Town Hall is closed on 
Fridays. 
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For more information, please call the office at 863-3200, ext. 203 or email at 
townclerk@montague-ma.gov 
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